February is just about over, wow the year is flying by. We have been blessed with good weather. The golf course is starting to show sign's of green coming out. With all the hard work U S Lawns has done this past year Green Oaks should be in great shape this spring.

Tournament season is 4 weeks from this weekend. The first tournament is a 1-man (or lady) scramble 27 holes on March 25th. If you would like to volunteer to help with tournament committee please see or contract Bobby Parker in the pro shop.

The Annual Membership meeting is a little over a month away. One and possibly two board members will be coming off the board. If you are interested and willing to help and serve on the Board of Directors contract the pro shop. Get involved in your club and help make Green Oaks a better club.

Whispering Pines at CAFB is closing in April so Sam Shoemake and Doug Murrah from the Board of Directors will meet with CAFB personal this Friday morning and extend an invite for their to come play join and enjoy Green Oaks. Hopefully this will enable us to pick up some new members.

A reminder that on May 13th Green Oaks will be having a Military Appreciation Day for all active duty military. More information will be coming in March and April news letters with all the details. It's a great way to say thanks for service and welcome to Green Oaks. By the way a member or two have donated their time and money to make this happen. So join in and make this a special day for our Military friends. Letting them know we appreciate their service for us and our country.

On a sad note our thoughts and prayers go out to Frank Newson and his family. Frank is in the Los Vegas hospital in bad shape. Gene Davenport talked with Franks daughter and Frank is not doing good.

This is considered the winter months and as such play is down and so is revenue, so please pay your dues in a timely manner.

Please go to greenoaksgolfcourse.com and check our web site for what is going on at green oaks. Carl does a outstanding job of updating and kepping site fresh with details.

In closing Please take a minute or two to repair your ball mark on the greens.

Tee'em high and let'em fly drive for show putt for dough

Mike Spalding

President Of the Board of Directors